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FOR IMMEDIATE DISSEMINATION 

 

JNF General Hospital Addresses Patient Incident and Security Measures 

 

BASSETERRE, St. Kitts (November 15, 2024) — The management of JNF General Hospital 

is providing updates regarding the recent incident involving a patient who absconded from the 

facility.   

 

The hospital’s current security presence is more than adequate; however, this incident has 

highlighted certain gaps in protocols. Management is actively working to address these areas to 

further strengthen safety measures and ensure the well-being of all patients and staff.   

 

Prior to this incident, hospital management had initiated plans to expand CCTV coverage 

throughout the facility. In addition, a comprehensive review of security protocols and operational 

measures is underway to close any gaps and enhance overall security.   

 

JNF General Hospital, with the support of the Ministry of Health, is fully committed to assisting 

the patient and their family during this time. The hospital team is ensuring they receive the care 

and support they need.  We take this opportunity to remind all that at the heart of this incident is 

a family attempting to cope with a deeply personal and difficult situation. Let us all rally in 

support of them moving forward. 

 

While this incident has brought specific challenges to light, it does not reflect broader security 

concerns. JNF General Hospital remains a safe environment, and management is dedicated to 

continuous improvements in its care and security protocols.   
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